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INTERDISCIPLINARY CREDIT 

 
High school students may earn course credit in one content area required for graduation, and apply said 
credit in a different content area through the awarding of interdisciplinary credit.  Interdisciplinary credit 
may be counted only once per approved course in meeting graduation requirements. 
 
The high school principal is charged with approving courses for interdisciplinary credit if: 
 

1. the course is included in the approved Program of Studies; and 
2. the course addresses the competencies for the subject area in which the credit is to be counted. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Legal References: 

Ed 306.27(aa), Interdisciplinary Credit 
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